



**Next Group Meeting : 10 Mar 2021 at 18:30 on Zoom**

[A review of actions from the last meeting but mainly the start of work for the early July workshop.]

- 1      Notes of Meeting G1 – *all*      ~5 minutes?  
         Comments and Corrections  
         Matters arising [not covered below]
- 2      Volunteer Group      ~5 minutes?  
         'Constitution' or 'Brief' for PNDP Group – *Gina*  
         Feedback from Recent Contacts – *Mike*  
         Feedback from Jempsons [if any] – *Mike*  
         Further Recruitment – *all*
- 3      Communications      5 to 10 minutes?  
         GDPR – *all*  
         Facebook – *Kate*  
         Web Site – *Alan*  
         First Public Outing(s) – *Alan*
- 4      Preparation for Workshop – *Mike*      ~15 minutes?  
         Structure of the Event – *Mike*  
         *Is the structure outlined in last week's discussion document*  
         *the right one [two day event in village hall, static displays,*  
         *speakers and guest speakers from time to time,*  
         *questionnaire still available to complete]?*  
         *If not, then what?*  
         Displays – *all*  
         *Broad brush content ...*  
         *In general, what research is needed before they can be displayed?*  
         Questionnaire – *all*  
         *A key aspect of the effort : target is fair draft by end of March*  
         *to guide us in preparing for the workshop*  
         Research Topics – *all*  
         *Define a list of topics and start to fill in who will do what ...*
- 5      AOB
- 6      Next Meeting